
 

 

 

May 1, 1997 

 

 

Mr. Keith Dysan 

FOIPA Unit 

Department of Justice 

1001 G St., NW 

Suite 1075 

Washington, DC 20504 

 

Re:  Review of National Archives and Records Administration Documents Under the  JFK 

Act 

 

Dear Mr. Dysan: 

 

I have enclosed several documents generated by NARA for your review under the President John F. 

Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act, 44 U.S.C. § 2107 (Supp. V. 1994) (“JFK Act”).  

The documents refer to equities that fall within the Department of Justice’s purview. 

 

Please proceed with a review of these documents in the same manner as with others you have 

received from our office.  

 

I would also like to remind you of the set of documents that were generated by the Gerald R. Ford 

Library delivered to the Department of Justice under the cover letter of March 21, 1997.  Please 

process these documents by June 1, 1997 so that the Review Board may prepare them for release to 

the public. 

 

If you have any questions, please call me at the number listed above.  Thank you for your 

cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

D. Sydney Reddy 

Analyst 

 

Enclosure 



 

cc: Melanie Pustay, Esq. 


